
SANCHAR NIGAM EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION 
(Recognized Executives’ Association) 
KARNATAKA CIRCLE, BANGALORE. 

 
  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
No. SNEA/Corrs /23-24/                                                                        Dated: 1st February 2024 

 
To, 
The General Secretary. 
SNEA CHQ, 
New Delhi. 
 
Sub: Postponement of scheduled online LICE  for 33% quota promotion in various cadres - reg. 
Ref: No BSNL -15 / 11 / 1 /2023 – RECTT-CO dated 31-01-2024 

                    
Respected Sir, 

With reference to the above subject It is to bring to your kind notice that BSNL management has 
announced the date of online LICE for promotion in varous cadres as  24.03.2024. As it will be the month 
of March finanacial year end with lots of targets to be achived by our Executives. All the Executives will 
be under tremendous pressure of achieving assigned targest and it will be definitely inconvinient and 
very difficult for the Executives to prepare and appear for the LICE. 

 
Hence your kind intervention with BSNL management is needed for postponing the online LICE 

which is scheduled on 24.03.2024 to the month of  May 2024 so that our executives will get sufficient 
time for preparation and appear for LICE with more confidence and which will serve the purpose of 
holding LICE for getting promotion. This will motivate all Executives. 

 
 

Thanking you.                                                                                           Yours faithfully 

  
                   S P Jagadale 
                         CS SNEA Karnataka 
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S P Jagadale  
Circle Secretary, 
AGM MS Bangalore, 
O/o GM Mobiles, CGMT Office Bangalore 
Mobile. 9449854799 
E-Mail:-   spjagadale.bsnl@gmail.com 
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	S P Jagadale
	Circle Secretary,


